
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
By decision of the Evaluation Panel, JSC Georgian Oil & Gas Corporation 
announces that the RFP procedure, announced on 30 June 2023 for the 
purpose of the sale of 100% shares of Gardabani TPP 3 LLC and the selection 
of an investor for construction of a new thermal power plant with 350-430 
MW capacity, submission of proposals has been extended Until February 29 
(6 PM) 2024. 
 
We would like to thank you very much for your cooperation. 
 
  


